
Town of Greensboro 
113 S. Main Street, P.O. Box 
340 

 

TOWN OFFICIALS 

Kevin Reichart—Mayor 

Robert Harrison—Vice Mayor 

David Spencer—Council 

Amanda Weaver—Council 

Brandon Cunningham—Council 
 

Department Heads 
Tammy Kelledes—Town Clerk/                
Treasurer 
 
Billy Biddle– Chief of Police 
 
Bill Lesmerises—WWTP  
 
Allan Anthony—Public Works 
 
 
Town Hall Staff 
 
Samantha Geib—Finance Clerk 
 
Jaime Fowler—Code Enforcement/ 
                             Planning & Zoning 

Vanice Myers– Administrative Clerk 

Phone: (410) 482-6222 

www.greensboromd.org 
Hours: Monday—Friday 8 a.m.—5:30 p.m. 

 

Town Meeting Dates 

 

Town Council— 1st and 3rd Thursdays   

 

Parks Commission—Quarterly 

 

Planning & Zoning—3rd Tuesdays 

 

PARTICIPATION IS ENCOURAGED!! 

 

Just a reminder, this quarter’s water bills will be due 01/31/2022.  You 

can make payments up until that date without signing a payment agree-

ment; however, if your balance is not paid in full by 01/31/2022, you will 

need to come into Town Hall and sign an agreement. Shut-off day, if 

payments or payment arrangements are not made, will be 02/15/2022. If 

you will be making payment arrangements the following will be the due 

dates and shut-off days.  All payment arrangements  MUST be made 

by signing an agreement which can be obtained at Town Hall.    

    

     Due Date     Shut-off Day 

     01/31/2022         1st Payment  02/15/2022 

    02/14/2022         2nd Payment  02/15/2022 

    02/28/2022         Final Payment  03/01/2022 

 
***SHUT-OFFS WILL BEGIN ON 02/15/2022*** 

 

 

 

The Town of Greensboro’s Election was held on  

November 2, 2021 

ELECTECD 

Amanda Weaver and David Spencer 

David Spencer has lived with his wife Cathy in Greensboro since 1977 where 

they have raised their four kids. Spencer previously served on the Town Coun-

cil for 14 years. Spencer is retiring as the Chief of Police for the Easton Police 

Department.  

Amanda Weaver has lived in Greensboro most of her life with her husband, 

three children and two dogs. Weaver works at the local funeral home and en-

joys spending time with her family, hiking, kayaking and bike riding.  

WELCOME TO THE COUNCIL!! 

 

The Town of Greensboro 

wishes you a very safe and 

Happy Holidays! 

WINTER 2021 

  



***DATES TO REMEMBER*** 

Brush Pick-up 

3rd Monday of each month; if  a holiday, brush pick-up will be 

the 3rd Tuesday 

Bulk Pick-up 

 March 7, 2022  

                 June 6, 2022 

              Sept 5, 2022 

MASS NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 

REMINDER!!! 

Mass Notification System is up and 

running! This will help you stay in-

formed! We will be sending reminders 

for meetings and events and we will 

send alerts for weather events, Public 

Works issues and 

Police & Fire emergencies.  

Signing up is easy!  

Go to  

https://greensboromd.regroup.com/

signup 

You can then get the FREE phone app 

from Google Play Store or Apple’s 

iTunes platforms. After the application 

downloads and installs, you can log in 

with  

your CivicReady credentials and access 

all of the aspects of the AlertMe feature! 
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Reminders: 

 Sheds, pools, porches, fenc-

es and other home projects 

require permits 

 Code Violations will be 

issued if: 

 You have broken 

windows, gutters 

and siding falling 

down, porches in 

disrepair 

 Untagged vehicles 

 Trash/Debris on 

property.  

 

Greensboro Town Office will be closed  
•December 23 & 24th, 2021– Christmas  

•December 31, 2021– New Years 
January 17, 2022– Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

February 21, 2022– President’s Day 

SNOW REMOVAL 

It is that time of year again, SNOW SEASON! Just 

a reminder, the Town of Greensboro has regula-

tions pertaining to the removal of snow from the 

sidewalks bordering your property. All snow must 

be removed from your sidewalks within 24 hours 

after the snow ceases.  

 

UPDATE YOUR INFO! 

Residents please be sure to update your 

contact information with Town Hall. It 

is very important we have your correct 

mailing addresses/phone numbers and 

emails in case of an emergency and we 

need to reach you.  

The Town of Greensboro’s Whoville 

Holiday Village was a SUCCESS!! 

Thousands of people came out to visit 

the Grinch and Santa at our walk-

through display of lights.  

HUGE thank you to Allan Anthony and 

Tom Schuyler for all their hard work 

bringing Whoville to life. Also, to Angel 

Perez with the YMCA and all the spon-

sors who helped make this event a suc-

cess.  

  


